
 

 

8th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
IMPORTANT- EYFS Spring Showcase 

 

I’m writing to let you know about an error on a letter that you received earlier this week about 

the Spring Showcase. The letter stated that Nursery and Reception parents are invited into 

class for the first half hour on Tuesday 26th February, however the Early Years classes do not 

take part in the Showcase events as we already have our half termly Stay & Plays. 

 

Apologies for any confusion caused. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Laura Tracanna 

EYFS Phase Leader 

 


